
In a remarkable act of generosity, a man 
from Tennessee blessed us with the 

funds necessary to purchase a much-needed digital color 
press for our ministry in Mongolia. This heartfelt donation 
was made in honor of his beloved wife, who had served as 
our homeschool advisor for many years, guiding us with 
wisdom and compassion. Her dedication and love for our 
education inspired this gift, which will greatly enhance 
our ability to produce educational materials and spread 
the Good News. We are reminded of the words from the II 
Corinthians 9:7, “Every man according 
as he purposeth in his heart, so let him 
give; not grudgingly, or of necessity: 
for God loveth a cheerful giver”. His 
generosity embodies the spirit of this 
verse, bringing hope and opportunity 
to our ministry.
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Dear Friends and Supporters,  
Greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ! As we reflect on the journey this year has taken us, we are reminded 
of God’s unfailing love and provision. It has been a year filled with challenges, but also with blessings that have strengthened 
our faith and ministry. Some of you may already know of these blessing, but we want to make sure all our supporters know of 
God’s goodness to our ministry. We are excited to share with you a story of God’s abundant grace that has deeply touched our 
hearts and affirmed His care for us. 

During our travels this year, we had the 
privilege of visiting a wonderful church 
in Michigan. The fellowship and support 
we received there were a testament to the 
unity and love that bind us together as the 
body of Christ. The pastor noticed that the 
spare tire on our camper was in poor condition. Without 
hesitation, they took it upon themselves to replace not just 
the spare, but all four tires! We were overwhelmed by their 
generosity and care. Their actions reminded us of the verse 
in Philippians 4:19, “But my God shall supply all your need 
according to his riches in glory by Christ Jesus.” Truly, God used 
this church to meet our needs in a way that we did not expect, 
and we are incredibly grateful for their kindness and support. 

In addition to the tires, the church blessed us with a 
new computer for our ministry. This was not just any 
computer; it had all the specifications we had been 
praying for, to effectively carry out the work God has 
called us to. The new computer has already made 
a significant impact, allowing us to connect more 
efficiently with supporters, create Biblical materials, 
and manage our ministry’s logistics. As we reflect 
on this blessing, we are reminded of Ephesians 3:20, 
“Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly 
above all that we ask or think, according to the power 
that worketh in us.” Indeed, the Lord has exceeded 
our expectations, providing 
precisely what we needed and 

more. The computer 
is a powerful tool that 
will help us continue 
spreading the Gospel 
and equipping others 
for the work of the 
ministry.

In a remarkable display of generosity and 
commitment to spreading the Word of God, 
a church in Fairfax Station, Virginia, has 
made a profound impact on our ministry in 
Mongolia. The culmination of their annual 
mission conference saw the congregation come 
together in a powerful act of giving, donating the 
necessary funds for us to purchase a Heidelberg 
SM two-color press. This press, now installed and 
operational in our print shop in Ulaanbaatar, is a vital tool 
for the dissemination of God’s Word across Mongolia.  
We were overwhelmed with joy and gratitude upon 
receiving the news of this incredible gift. The Heidelberg 
SM two-color press is not just a piece of equipment; it 
symbolizes the love and unity of believers across the 

globe, united in the 
mission to share the 
gospel. This state-of-
the-art press allows us 
to produce high-quality 
Bibles and Christian 
literature, ensuring that the 
message of Christ reaches 
the hearts and homes of 
many in Mongolia.

We are reminded of 2 Corinthians 9:11, “Being enriched in every thing to all bountifulness, which causeth through us thanksgiving 
to God.” Our hearts are full of gratitude, not only for the tangible gifts we have received but also for the reminder of God’s 
faithfulness and the loving support of His people. We want to extend our deepest thanks for these increditable donations, for 
those who have given toward the Mongolian Map and to all of you who have been praying for us and supporting our mission. 
Your prayers and support are vital, and we are continually encouraged by your partnership in this journey of faith.
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On June 16th, a date that holds 
special significance as both Father’s 
Day and Dixies’ birthday, we gathered 
to remember and honor the life of our 
beloved daughter, Dixie Carol. 
The small, intimate service held for 
Dixie was a poignant moment of 

reflection and remembrance. Surrounded by close family 
members and friends, we shared stories, tears, and laughter, 
celebrating the beautiful soul that Dixie was. Her memorial 
garden, now a place of serenity and remembrance, is 
situated on the very spot where Dixie dreamt of building 
a home for herself and her daughters. Though she is no 
longer with us, her dreams and love live on in the hearts of 
those she touched.  
In her memorial garden, we find peace and solace, much 
like the still waters of Psalm 23. It is a place where her 
spirit can rest, and where those who loved her can 
find comfort and reflection.

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, 
Jesus Christ! The members of Straight Paths 
Baptist Church in Mongolia are reaching out  
to share an exciting opportunity to impact the 
lives of many children through their upcoming 
Vacation Bible School (VBS) program. Under 
the pastoral care of our devoted partner, Pastor 
Togsuu, they are preparing for a week-long VBS 
filled with spiritual enrichment and joy for over 
50 children each day.
 
Their VBS is scheduled to be an all-day, all-week event that will 
provide these precious children with not only Bible lessons but also 
games, crafts, songs, and meals. They believe that through this VBS, 
they can sow seeds of faith and hope in their young hearts. It is our 
fervent prayer that this ministry will bring many souls to the saving 
knowledge of Jesus Christ. As the Scriptures say, “Go ye therefore, 

and teach all nations, baptizing them in the name of 
the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Ghost” 
(Matthew 28:19).
 
To make this VBS a reality, we need to raise 
approximately $750 USD. This amount will 
cover all necessary expenses, including teaching 
materials, food, and other essential supplies. Your 
financial support, no matter how small, will be 
a tremendous blessing and a direct contribution 
to the spiritual growth and joy of these children. 
 
We are reminded of the words of our Lord, 
“And whosoever shall give to drink unto one 
of these little ones a cup of cold water only in 

the name of a disciple, verily I say unto you, he shall in no wise 
lose his reward” (Matthew 10:42, KJV). By supporting their 
VBS program, you are not just providing for the physical needs 
of these children but are also investing in their eternal futures. 
 
If you feel led to support this VBS ministry financially or in any 
other way, please let us know as soon as possible. Your prayers and 
contributions will not only help us reach our financial goal but will also 
strengthen the work of God in this part of the world.

Prayer Needs
v	Ticket money for our soon coming trip 		
	 back to Mongolia. We had hoped to leave 	
	 back to Mongolia in May but God had a 		
	 different plan. We are scheduled to leave 		
	 the last week of August.
v	 Building material for our Digital Press 		
	 room. We need to be able to seperate the 		
	 digital equipment from the offset equipment.
v	Air Purifier for Digital Press room. 		
	 Ulaanbaatar is the dirtiest capital in the world. 	
	 We need to keep the air clean in the digital 	
	 press room.
v	 VBS funding for Straight Paths Baptist Church 	
	 in Mongolia. $750 for a week long VBS.
v	 Please keep our family in your thoughts 		
	 and prayers.
v	 Please for our unity, health, spiritual 		
	 strength and wisdom.

We would love for you to take a few minutes to browse 
through our blog and let us know what you think.  

New posts will be added to keep you updated. Hoping 
this will keep you informed on what is happening in 

Mongolia.

kruchkows.wordpress.com



Antique Bible
For sale: a rare Antique KJV Bible printed in London, England in 1666. 
This historic London pulpit bible is a magnificent piece of Christian 
heritage, perfect for display in the lobby of your church to inspire reflection 
on our rich spiritual history. With its beautifully aged pages and intricate 
craftsmanship, this Bible stands as a testament to the enduring power of 
faith. We are offering this precious artifact for $2,000, with all proceeds 
benefiting our ministry’s ongoing work. If you are interested in owning this 
remarkable piece of religious history, please call me at 304-890-9926.


